
4/21/70 

Mr* Themes :40 SeIIey 
Assistant Direotor, Prot* Intei1igenass 
U.S Secret Service 
Washington, 11. C, 

Deer Mr, Wien 

Tour letter of the 16th says well of the tinformation we developed 
on Ferris ess contained in two reports, Secret Servi ce Control Numbers 449 end 
6200, which you furnished to the Commission* 

I do not find thole is my Me* I hove 0 
ir000000 as ItePPeMed in other cemes, these got *lei 
eartein the Archives never supplied them to me. 

recollection of then. I 
144*  for I me reasonably 

It would be helpful to me* would simplify matteraenormoualy and 
would not In any way be improper if you you'd., plumes, send me copies of them. 
If we do es we have in the pest, as 1 believe you now know, this will at beet 
take much time* I will sand you a cheek for the cost or I will be in Veokinirton 
about 9130 e*** the 27th, when my wire haws as medical appointment mar your 
office end *en then pick them up and pey the xerceing cost. If :1 do net hear 
from you by then I will then phone you. 

for reasons not connected with this request, I have checked with 
the men who was general counsel for the Senate Oommittse from which the law 
came and he assures as it is proper for the agency of often to do this. 
But if you have any doubt, please ask your own counsel. My desire is to avoid 
ell the inevitable delays, the enormous waste of time end ill the correspon. 
donee Cast should not he necessary' 

au msy at this point have no interest in Ferri* and %hoee connected 
with him in various ways. Aovever, if you db, I have a rather large file, with 
many names* not cram any federal source and not from the Garrison office* It 
is available to yen* 

Sincerely, 

Marcia weisterg 
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April 16, 1970 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

A copy of your April 12th letter to the Archivist was 
not enclosed with the letter you wrote to me on April 12. 

Our files reveal that all of the information we 
developed on Ferrie was contained in two reports, Secret 
Service Control Numbers 449 and 620, and that these reports 
were furnished to Mr. Rankin, the General Counsel of the 
Warren Commission, with our transmittal of January 8, 
1964. 

Very truly yours, 

Thomas J. 	ley 
Assistant D ector 
Protective Intelligence 


